Office Order No..#2. 8. Date : 17.03.2022

Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Central Sanskrit University, New Delhi will
visit this campus on 20* March 2022. Hence all HODs, Assistant Librarian,
Superintendent of Boys Hostel and Ladies Hostel, Co-ordinator of IQAC, In-
charge of Computer Lab, In-charge of Shiksha Shastri Lab, Sports in-charge,
Co-ordinator Mukta Swadhaya Peetham (Distantce Education) and all
Ministerial staffs are instructed to keep themselves ready for answer of any
question relating to their field and files at the time of this visiting. Wearing

of Mask, Maintaining required distance and other Covid guidelines should

be followed strictly.
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Copy to : All concerned through Campus Website and Whatsapp

Group for information and necessary action



